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Dear 4ML, 

 

I have decided to dedicate this week’s letter to Google Classroom and your 

home learning. How have you found navigating the online classroom so far? It is 

a perfect opportunity to exercise your growth mindset whilst you endure the 

trial and error process. I am pleased that you all seem to be familiarising 

yourselves with the Code of Conduct (our expectations for your behaviour 

online) and to see my class exhibiting our LFP values. I would like to say well 

done to the children who have joined the classroom and have begun working on 

the tasks we have set for you. I am so proud of your self-motivation and 

determination to try always! The first step is the hardest but we all just need 

to work on keeping the effort going - especially when faced with challenges. 

 

As you are aware, we will be providing detailed feedback on specific pieces of 

work and these are made clear on the instructions for assignments. It is 

important that you are uploading some work each week so that I can keep track 

of your understanding and support your learning effectively. Think about the 

learning strategies you can use at home. 

 

Remember the 5Bs? You still have full control of using Brain 

and Boss at home by thinking about your work and how you 

can achieve what you are aiming to. You can adapt the other 

Bs to your home environment. Where can you look for 

information? Books or the internet? Can you ask somebody 

at home to be your talk partner when you would like to 

discuss learning questions and ideas? These are ways for you to be in charge of 

your own learning and will make a huge difference over time. Of course, I am 

still here to support you with all aspects of your learning. 

 



 
 

 

 

4ML, please be aware that it is an expectation across KS2 that you are using 

BugClub, MyMaths and TimesTables Rock Stars at some point every week. I 

understand that some of you are sharing computers with other family members 

and this does make it tricky, therefore discuss and agree on times for you to 

access these learning platforms. The more you use these, the more confident 

you will feel whilst doing your work. 

 

Please remember, if you have any worries to always talk to someone and not to 

keep it to yourself. If there is something you think I can help with then please 

email me on year4lfp@theparkfederation.org and I will do my best to get back 

to you quickly with the advice or learning tips you might need. 

 

Thinking back to my last letter, I did not receive any diary entries this week - 

has anybody written one? If you are writing any poems, stories or doing any 

investigations/ experiments at home then I would love to have a look at them. 

You can send them to me on year4lfp@theparkfederation.org or show me when 

school returns again. In the meantime, remember that no matter what happens, 

there will always be light at the end of a tunnel. 

 

All the best, 

 

Miss L’Olive 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to read over any work that 

you complete. We did so much work on editing 

and improving in Spring term and this is a 

vital skill I would like you to keep working on. 

Try using a dictionary, thesaurus, revise 

your common exception words and try 

reading aloud to others. Get an adult to 

check your work or answers and work on 

any mistakes that you have made! 



 

 

 


